I was greatly touched by your letter of 18 April.
Your personal best wishes and support mean much to me
at this time. I am sure we have to stand against
aggression. It is not Jjust a matter of Argentina and

the Falkland Islands. There are many countries around

the world which could suffer the consequences if

aggression was rewarded in this case.

I look back with great pleasure to your visit here

and hope we shall be able to meet again in the near future.

My very best wishes,

His Majesty Sultan Qaboos bin Said, G.C.M.G., G.C.V.O.




